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Sachs-Simpson

We support the proposed fixed signs and lighting on the building, but not the freestanding boards on the 

pavement (which are likely to be an obstruction on a busy corner). The signs appear to us appropriate and 

stylish on a building that clearly forms part of the commercial strip on Kentish Town Road rather than the 

residential area further down Patshull Road. (It is separated from the residential area by a service road and an 

entrance to a car repair shop.) This enlivens a corner that has been dull and neglected for many years.

We are local residents and not connected in any way with the proprietors of the venue. We have not been 

contacted by any of the local organisations who have commented and therefore they cannot be taken as 

representing our views or other  local residents.
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